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PRESS NOTE  

  

        It has come to our notice that a message is being circulated in 

social media quoting Hon'ble Governor of Tamil Nadu has approved an 

action under National Security Act against an individual from Bihar.   

It is clarified that the information is not true. Hon'ble Governor has not 

approved any National Security Act against any individual himself.  

We request the citizens not to share/promote such unverified 

forwards or contents. Appropriate action as per law will be initiated against 

those found propagating false and misleading information.  
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